

Ashleigh Coleman request-804490-3f9c61fe@whatdotheyknow.com

1 December 2021

Our Ref: RFI 41719

Dear Ms Coleman

Re: RFI 41719 - Request for information in relation to Pregnancy Loss Statistics

Further to my previous correspondence of 29 November 2021 relating to your request for information regarding the above. I would like to apologise for the delay to date in providing this information.

You will wish to note that many of the Services across the South Eastern Health and Social Care Trust are currently facing the impact of escalating winter pressures. As this situation continues Service Managers currently need to prioritise their duties as front line health and social care staff to ensure safe patient care is provided.

Please be assured that we appreciate the importance of your request and although there may be a delay, due to the challenges presented to Trust Services by these winter pressures, we will respond to your request as soon as possible.

Please accept our sincere apologies for the on-going delay and I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your patience and forbearance at this time. Should you have any queries on this matter meanwhile, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely

Joyce Batch

Information Governance Department